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October 1st, 1914.

Dear Mr. Graham

I have your letter of the loth instant,

with reference to theéducationel work on Cote's Reserve.

Seine days ago I had almost concluded to

discharge or transfer to other school all the girla and con-

duot the institution for a time at least for boys only. I

was afraid, however, that this night prove a hardship both to

seme of the children and also to the Church, and I am ask-

ing that a new Principal be appointed. We will keep the school

running as it is until next year.

I am disposed to agree with you that a

combination day and bearing school would best meet the needs

of the Cote Reserve. When a decision is finally arrived at

the plan will be prepared in the Department, In the laentime

I should be very glad to have a pensil skotoh of a building

V. M. Graben, Beqre,

Inspector of Indian Agenaies,

Baloarres, Sask

verschieden (1) Indian affairs, Letterbook,

Poor. Copp
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